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Please place this email in Docket #20240000. 

Thanks. 

Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jim@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jim Henderson 
<jim@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:52 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 

companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 

the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jim Henderson 
4227 Progress Ave Naples, FL 34104-7044 jim@jlhsustainable.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lgregory1153@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Gregory < lgregory1153 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:19 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 

companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 

the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 

apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Linda Gregory 
1153 Groveland Dr Chuluota, FL 32766-9299 lgregory1153@cs.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gsales@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Greg Minadeo 
<gsales@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:18 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Greg Minadeo 
19727 Gulf Blvd Unit 201 Indian Shores, FL 33785-2321 gsales@greenplanetsolarsystems.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dgleeson3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Donna Gleeson <dgleeson3 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:18 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Donna Gleeson 
3207 45th Ave E Bradenton, FL 34203-8882 dgleeson3@yahoo.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

maldonado.ac@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of ANA MALDONADO 
< maldonado.ac@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:47 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. ANA MALDONADO 
19053 Fly Rod Run Loxahatchee, FL 33470-6024 maldonado.ac@gmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

laheyth@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tom Lahey 
< laheyth@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:43 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida solar using resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our 
state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar 
power to protect their profits. 

I urge you to remove the insurance requirement for these home solar installations, there is no risk with inverters that 
automatically shut down when the grid is gone. The Linemen are already using proper equipment and treat all lines a 
energized. The insurance requirement is an un-necessary burden and another profit source for the utilities 

I urge you to take action to support fair net metering electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar 
energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Limit any "connection fees" to further enhance profits, we are already connected. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Tom Lahey 
157 Aldersgate St Green Cove Springs, FL 32043-9501 laheyth@gmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

maria.grandinette@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Maria Grandinette 
< maria.grandinette@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:39 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

·Asa Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all. Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Maria Grandinette 
2819 Aintree Ln Apt D201 Naples, FL 34112-5340 maria.grandinette@gmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

patmcdonald@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia McDonald 
< patmcdonald@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:35 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 

companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

qJsts and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 

the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 

apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Patricia McDonald 
2348 Summerfield Rd Winter Park, FL 32792-5009 patmcdonald@cfl.rr.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

JonSchuchmann@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jonathon Schuchmann 
<JonSchuchmann@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:28 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jonathon Schuchmann 
137 Vine St Oviedo, FL 32765-6482 
JonSchuchmann@gmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rickertt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rickert Tuck 
< rickertt@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:27 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Rickert Tuck 
713 Satinleaf Ave Oldsmar, FL 34677-4546 rickertt@tampabay.rr.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

homerbrown1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Homer Brown <homerbrown1 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:21 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Homer Brown 
300 Park Ave Satellite Beach, FL 32937-3019 homerbrownl@outlook.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

drkirkwhitten@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kirk Whitten 
< drkirkwhitten@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:21 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Kirk Whitten 
712 Cherry St Neptune Beach, FL 32266-6600 drkirkwhitten@gmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ronmanbolling@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ronnie Bolling 
< ronmanbolli ng@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:21 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ronnie Bolling 
411 Walnut St Pmb 16 Green Cove Springs, FL 32043-3443 ronmanbolling@gmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subjed: 

gwilder@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Wilder 
< gwilder@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:06 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. George Wilder 
990 8th St S Apt 2A Naples, FL 34102-8215 gwilder@naplesgarden.org 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

wwallace@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of wayne wallace 
<wwallace@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 7:59 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. wayne wallace 
161 Florida Ave Dunedin, FL 34698-7541 
wwallace@solarsource.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ronmanbolling@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ronnie Bolling 
< ronmanbolli ng@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:21 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ronnie Bolling 
411 Walnut St Pmb 16 Green Cove Springs, FL 32043-3443 ronmanbolling@gmail.com 
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